
ATTACHMENT A 
 
 
Below is an email from a Strata Council Representative – sent 2020-FEB-27 @ 11:48 a.m. 
 
 
Good morning Jamie, 
 
We had a Strata Council meeting yesterday to discuss the proposed options for the bicycle lane. Of 
course we would still prefer not to have this lane on the East side of Front Street. However If our staff 
can continue to cone off and /or remove bollard posts when the need arises, as is currently done, 
Option 1 would be our choice.   Presently, our staff notifies the city for scheduled moves, deliveries and 
large service vehicles and then we install cones as necessary. We pay the city each month for the 
parking stalls used. If bollard posts are installed and require a key to be removed, we would require a 
key as moves and large deliveries don’t always happen as scheduled. 
 
We would like to continue to be part of the decision making regarding this project as it is very important 
for the operation of the building and the residents and Staff of Pacifica.  
 
Thank you for meeting with us and listening to our concerns.  Let me know if you need more information 
or further consultation. 
 
 
Gilbert  
 


